
Tax bills are mailed in late May every year.  The bill is technically due 
June 1st, however the Village collects for the month of June with no 
penalties.  People can mail checks or money orders to the finance office 
at 112 Main Street, or can pay in person with cash, check, money order, 
or credit card (there is a 3% administration fee for credit cards) in the 
finance office weekdays between 8:30 am and 4:00 pm daily. There is 
no online credit card option to pay Village taxes. The tax bill is multipart 
and the bottom portion should be mailed in with payment. 
 


